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By JAMIE PATTERSON
Herald Reporter

Ward 3 Alderman Clifton Jones said he now believes the city is entering into a bad business
deal with its purchase of a trash pit. 
Although he was in support of purchasing the pit several months ago, Jones now says he would
like to go back to the drawing board. -------for the rest of the story see The Yazoo Herald printed
edition or subscribe to the Digital Edition.----------
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